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Newsletter
Letter from the Head 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you are all well.  

 

This week has been so exciting!!  Kicking off with our World Book Day 
(come as an adjective).  Thank you all so much for taking the time and             
effort to make this such a fun day.  As a parent, I know too well how 
‘annoying’ it can feel at times when schools send out their whacky ideas. 
However, the impact was great.  I heard so many great conversations 
such as “you could be caring, but you could also be kind” or “that’s a great 
adjective” and there were some cracking outfits, as well as some very 
simple – yet well thought out ones -i.e. light-hearted (a heart shaped             
balloon).  All in all – it was a great day; the sun was shining and we all had 
pasties.  

 

Science week:  We have just has had a great whole school assembly,              
courtesy of Redruth School.  The children were treated to some amazing 
science experiments, involving lots of colourful whizzes and bangs.  We 
are very fortunate to have such good relationships with Redruth School 
and it is such an important part of our transition programme for Y6              
children going into Y7.   A lot of work goes on behind the scenes between 
our two schools and we love working with them.  

 

That is all from me this week, I hope you all have a great weekend, and we 
look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  

 

 

    Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh 

 

     



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is –  nonchalant  

 

Definition  1  — not showing excitement or anxiety; 
coolly confident, unflustered, or unworried; casually 

indifferent. 

  

The first suspect was nervous and edgy, but the second was com-

pletely nonchalant.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Phoebe, Kian, Freya 

Y2: Zak, Alissia, Esmae 

Y3: Esme, Des, Leo 

Y4: Frankie, Amber, Henry 

Y5: Lowen, Arlo, Lerryn 

Y6: Barnaby, Charlie, Dalton 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 7th—Monday 21st April—Easter 

holidays 

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July —

Inset days 

  

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘Vendredi’  

Means ‘Friday’ in                 

French.

 

 

 

 

 

This Friday, we had the pleasure of welcoming Mr Choules and Mrs Pascoe from Redruth 

School for our British Science Week assembly. 

Ably assisted by our Year 6 Scientists, Mr Choules talked to us about change and              
adaption, completing several fascinating demonstrations. We all had a fantastic time and 
would like to thank Redruth School for their continuing support with our science                    
curriculum. 


